
Friday, March 12 in Phoenix, Ariz. It will be the annual 
luncheon meeting. 

VIDEO CONFERENCES EXPANDING 

During this unprecedented time due to COVID-19, 
with the cancellation of most coin shows and coin club 
meetings, it has given us the opportunity to reflect on our 
hobby and what we want to accomplish. 

People are now attending coin club meetings via vid-
eo conference (Zoom or similar), while a short time ago 
most of us had not heard of Zoom. I am attending three 
different coin club meetings via Zoom, each held in dif-
ferent states. I believe this trend will continue to grow as 
people find new ways to use technology to reach out to 
fellow members and collectors. 

The ANA now has an eLearning Academy that will 
be offering free online courses. Please check https://
info.money.org/elearning, or see the story on page 2. 
Seminars manager Brianna Victor can provide additional 
information on this new educational program—call her at 
(719) 482-9865 or email  seminars@money.org. 

THANK YOU 

Thank you again for your support of the ANA and the 
District Rep Program. Your contribution to the hobby and 
the ANA helps current and future collectors. 

Message from Logan Curtis 

I just wanted to take this opportunity to introduce 
myself to the club community. I am originally from Flori-
da and moved to the Colorado Springs area in 2018. My 
previous employment includes working for an animal 
hospital and an enlistment in the United States Air Force. 
I started at the ANA in September of 2018, as the Con-
ventions Coordinator and Exhibit Coordinator. If the 
name sounds familiar, we may have interacted in one of 
those settings. I am greatly looking forward to getting to 
know those of you I have not had the pleasure of meeting 
yet, as well as continuing the wonderful working relation-
ships with those of you I have worked with in the past. I 
am still in the Convention/Exhibit roll, as well as this one, 
so if you have questions about those sectors, I am more 
than happy to help with that as well. I appreciate your 
patience as I am learning about this role and the responsi-
bilities that come with it. I am a quick learner and hope to 
have everything down in no time. I appreciate your kind-
ness and support! 

Third Quarter 2020 July-August-September 

National Coordinator Message 

by Richard Jozefiak, ANA outreach programs coordi-
nator, email ANALMRJ@gmail.com, phone 256-337-
5092, PO Box 2103, Madison, AL 35758. 

With the cancellation of the ANA 2020 World’s Fair 
of Money® in Pittsburgh, Pa., scheduled for August, 
ANA Club Coordinator Logan Curtis and I worked to 
schedule the first District Representatives video meeting 
(via Zoom) to be held on Aug. 6. Please see page 2 for 
details. 

Even if your computer is not set up for video confer-
encing, or you choose not to use Zoom, there will still be 
a call-in phone number so that you can hear the meeting 
and participate. If you have not used Zoom before, it is an 
easy computer application to install and use. The ANA 
has a Zoom account and will host the meeting. The pur-
pose of the meeting is to bring everyone current with the 
latest information on the program and the latest from the 
ANA staff. 

I want to welcome Logan Curtis as the new ANA 
Club Coordinator. She is immersing herself in her new 
expanded position within the ANA. I am assisting as 
needed to help Logan with the program. She will be at-
tending upcoming ANA coin shows and the District & 
Club Representatives meetings at the ANA shows. 

Logan and I are continuing to work on ordering new 
ANA six-foot table covers for the District Representa-
tives, to be used on ANA membership tables at coin 
shows or club meetings. ANA Executive Director Kim 
Kiick is supporting this as part of the new branding items 
for volunteers. Additional information on this will be 
coming from Logan. 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 

As noted above, the next District Rep meeting for 
2020 will be held online via Zoom. It is not anticipated 
that there will be any in-person meetings until 2021. 

The first District & Club Rep meeting for 2021 is 
being planned for the FUN Show in Orlando, Fla., on 
Saturday, Jan. 9 in the morning. Additional information 
will be sent once the meeting plans are finalized. 

The second District & Club Rep meeting for 2021 is 
scheduled during the ANA National Money Show® on 
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The 2020 World’s Fair of Money® has been can-
celled. As a result, the District Representative meeting 
(and possibly also a Club Representative meeting) are 
going to be conducted via the Zoom platform the  
remainder of this year. 

The District Representative Meeting is scheduled 
for Aug. 6 at 3 p.m. Mountain Time, and I have sent an 
email invitation with an attached agenda. 

You will still receive points for attending this 
meeting if you are a District Representative. Please 
make sure you let me know your full name when you 
enter the call (or connect to Zoom) so that I can mark 
you as present and award you the points.  

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me with any 
questions or concerns. I sincerely hope you are all stay-
ing safe and healthy during this time! Know that I, as 
well as the rest of the staff, always have you in our 
thoughts and are here for you for your ANA needs. 
 
Experience a Virtual Reality Tour at the 
Money Museum 

Discover the British Empire’s History Through 
Interactive Online Tour 

https://www.money.org/money-museum/virtual-
exhibits  

Museum enthusiasts, history aficionados and coin 
collectors can explore the American Numismatic Asso-
ciation’s Money Museum exhibit, “Money of Empire: 
Elizabeth to Elizabeth,” in a new 360-degree virtual 
reality tour that can be viewed from a computer or a 
VR headset. Visitors can experience close-up images 
of many of the exhibit’s objects, allowing views from 
both sides of the pieces on display and details that are 
not visible in person. 

“Money of Empire,” uses money and medals to 
illustrate the development of the British Empire from 
its beginnings under Elizabeth I (1558-1603) to the 
present day. The British Empire, more than any other, 
set the stage for the modern world in which we live. 
From small origins during the late 16th century, the 
Empire expanded to become the largest empire in his-
tory and the most powerful global economic and mili-
tary power for over a century. 

The Money Museum also is home to the Harry W. 
Bass Jr. Collection, one of the greatest U.S. gold coin 
collections ever assembled. The Bass holdings feature 
the only complete collection of $3 gold pieces, a com-
plete collection of early U.S. gold coin types of all de-
signs from 1795 to 1933 and more. 

The evolution of money through time can be seen 
in the museum’s “History of Money” exhibit as well. 
Beginning in Mesopotamia and Egypt around 4,500 
years ago, gold and silver began to be traded in the 
form of metal bars or bits of wire. Since then, money 
has been exchanged in the form of coins, paper money, 
tokens, emergency money and more. 

Other virtual exhibits at the museum feature the 
1943 and 1944 cents, the King of U.S. Coins, the 
“Nickel that Never Was,” and the first coinage of the 
United States Mint. 

Attend an ANA eLearning Academy 
Course 

Each month, the ANA offers online educational 
courses that are free and open to the public. Here is a 
list of upcoming classes: 

1. When the Die is Wrong: Wrong Die Varieties 
That Can be Found and Collected | July 28, 12-2 
p.m. with instructor John H. Miller Jr. 

2. Maynard Sundman/Littleton Coin Co. Lec-
ture Series "Women in Numismatics" 

3. Money Talks 

4. Digital Image Editing for Numismatics: Get-
ting Your Obverses & Reverses Together | Sept. 14, 
12 p.m. with instructor Michael Kodysz 

5. MPC Boot Camp | Sept. 17, 12 p.m. with in-
structor Carlton "Fred" Schwan 

6. Secrets of the Flying Eagle & Indian Head 
Cents | Oct. 13, 6 p.m. with instructor Richard Snow 

7. Coin Collecting Basics | Nov. 1, 1 p.m. with 
instructor Rod Gillis 

8. Auction World 101: An Inside Perspective | 
Dec. 7, 1 p.m. with instructor Ailie Byers 

To learn more about courses or to register,  
visit https://info.money.org/elearning. 

 

https://www.money.org/money-museum/virtual-exhibits
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2020 World’s Fair of Money® Officially 
Cancelled 

ANA Board of Governors Commits to Pittsburgh 
for 2023 Show 

The American Numismatic Association (ANA) 
Board of Governors voted on July 14 to officially can-
cel the 2020 World’s Fair of Money®. The show was 
originally scheduled for August 4-8 in Pittsburgh, 
Pennsylvania; however, COVID-19 restrictions made 
continuing with the Pittsburgh event unfeasible, and 
the Board voted in mind-June to postpone the event 
while it considered alternate sites and dates. The July 
14 vote effectively terminated any further research and 
planning for a replacement location for the 2020 show 
given the current coronavirus situation and the inability 
of the ANA to assure the safety of its members, deal-
ers, staff and visitors. 

Read the full press release here. 
 
129th ANA Convention Medal Show-
cases Rachel Carson 

Although the 
2020 World’s 
Fair of Money® 
has been can-
celled due to 
COVID-19, the 
convention medal 
is being produced 
regardless. 

Retired United 
States Mint de-
signer, sculptor, 
engraver Don 

Everhart has designed this year’s medal, which depicts 
the bust of Pittsburgh-area born environmentalist and 
biologist Rachel Carson. 

The reverse depicts a Bald Eagle as it swoops 
down onto the water to snag a trout to bring back to 
nest to feed her hatchlings. The American Bald Eagle 
has survived, in part, due to Carson’s unwavering ef-
forts to make our natural world more safe and livable. 

The medal will be available as a convention medal 
badge (1.5" bronze medal with a blue ribbon drape) 
$22; bronze medal (2.75", numbered) $65; or as a two-
medal set (1.5" bronze medal and 1.5" silver medal, 
numbered) for $145.  

To order, call 800-514-2646 or order online.  
 
Share Your Club Events on money.org 

Clubs are encouraged to share their upcoming 
events—club meetings, coin shows, presentations, vir-
tual events, etc.—on the ANA Calendar of Events. The 
calendar makes it possible for collectors to stay up-to-

date on events and get involved with different clubs. To 
submit a club event or to view upcoming club events, 
visit https://coin-dealer-directory.money.org/event/club
-events. 
 
Consumer Alert 

Some of us have received unsolicited emails say-
ing: “Would you be interested in acquiring complete 
contact information of American Numismatic Associa-
tion 2020 Attendees …,” etc. These emails are NOT 
authorized by the ANA, and they are apparently selling 
dealer contact info which is publicly available. 

ANA legal counsel wants to stress that the ANA 
does NOT work with this company, or any other that 
proffers to have our mailing list. If you or your club 
receive one of these emails, you are advised to ignore 
it. 
 
National Coordinators of the ANA Dis-
trict & Club Representatives Program 
by Richard Jozefiak 

In August 1987, Representatives Program Com-
mittee Chairman Bill Fivaz (Georgia) announced the 
creation of a new Representative volunteer program1 

for the ANA. The Representative Program would be 
led by the National Coordinator, the top volunteer in 
the program, who would be responsible for all the Dis-
trict Delegates and Regional Coordinators across the 
country and in some foreign countries. 

The National Coordinator is appointed by the ANA 
President and must be approved by the Board of Gover-
nors. The National Coordinator reports directly to the 
ANA President, but they work closely with the ANA 
Club Coordinator and other staff. National Coordinator 
appointments are for a two-year term (they can be reap-
pointed), but they serve at the pleasure of the ANA 
President.  

Ralph Langham became the first (and longest serv-
ing) National Coordinator in June 1988. Eleven people 
so far have served as National Coordinators. In Febru-
ary 2020, the title of “National Coordinator” was 
changed by the Board of Governors to “Outreach Pro-
grams Coordinator” to better reflect the expansion of 
the program in 2019. 

The first issue of “ANA Newsletter”2 for the Repre-
sentative Program started in April 1988. This publica-
tion became the MintMark publication which continues 
to be published quarterly by the ANA. The current edi-
tor of the MintMark is Eric Holcomb (Oregon). Current 
and past issues of the MintMark can be found on 
www.money.org. 

See the historical ANA National Coordinators list 
on the next page, and thanks to all who have served 
over the years. 

https://www.money.org/
https://coin-dealer-directory.money.org/event/club-events
https://www.money.org/uploads/pdfs/press-releases/Press%20Release%20-%20WFM%202020%20Cancelled.pdf
https://www.money.org/wfm/convention-medal
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ANA National Coordinators List 

 

References: 

1. The Numismatist, May 1988, p. 809. 

2. Ibid. July 1988, p. 1168. 

3. Ibid. June 1988, p. 995. 

4. Ibid. September 1995, p. 1098. 

5. Ibid. November 1997, p. 1288. 

6. Ibid. November 1998, p. 1295, estimated date change. 

7. Ibid. June 2002, p. 606, first listing. 

8. Ibid. June 2005, p. 85. 

9. Ibid. June 2006, p. 77. 

10. Ibid. October 2007, p. 84. 

11. Ibid. March 2010, p. 69, estimated dates of service. 

12. Ibid. October 2013, p. 73, first listing. 

13. Ibid. October 2013, p. 83. 

14. Ibid. October 2015, p. 80. 

No. Name Dates Served Length of Time ANA Presidents 

1 Ralph Langham3 (CT) June 1988-Aug 1995 7 years and 
2 months 

Stephen R. Taylor 1987-1989 
Kenneth L. Hallenbeck, Jr.  1989-
1991 
Edward C. Rochette 1991-1993 

2 H. Robert Campbell4 (UT) Aug 1995- Aug 1997 2 years Kenneth Bressett 1995-97 

3 Mark Benvenuto5 (MI) Aug 1997- Sept 1998 1 year Anthony Swiatek 1997-1999 

4 Walter A. Ostromecki6 
(CA) 

Sept 1998- May 2002 3 years and 
8 months 

Anthony Swiatek 1997-1999 
H. Robert Campbell 1999-2001 
John Wilson 2001-2003 

5 Scott & Lisa Loos 7, 8 (WA) June 2002-June 2005 3 years John Wilson 2001-2003 
Gary E. Lewis 2003-2005 

6 Patricia Jagger-Finner9 
(WI) 

June 2005-June 2006 
Position Vacant to Aug 
2007 

1 year William Horton 2005-2007 

7 Michael S. Turrini10 (CA) Aug 2007-Dec 2010 3 years, 
4 months 

Barry Stuppler 2007-2009 
Clifford Mishler 2009-2011 

8 Anthony Tumonis11 (AZ) Jan 2010-Aug 2011 1 year, 
8 months 

Clifford Mishler 2009-2011 

9 Oded Paz12 (ID) Aug 2011- Aug 2013 2 years Tom Hallenbeck 2011-2013 

10 Sandy Hill13 (CO) Aug 2013-Aug 2015 2 years Walter Ostromecki, Jr 2013-2015 

11 Richard Jozefiak14,15 (AL, 
GA) 

Aug 2015- Current 5 years + Jeff C. Garrett 2015-2017 
Gary Adkins 2017-2019 
Steve Ellsworth 2019-current 
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Following show-and-tell the club had some givea-
ways and then concluded the meeting with a live auc-
tion. All proceeds of the auction benefit the Glendale 
Coin Club. There were no reserves and each item start-
ed at $1. Auction winners needed to add $5 shipping 
and handling to their total purchases, or more if outside 
the U.S. 

2. Ancient Coin Club of Los Angeles (ACCLA) 

CCC members were invited to receive an invitation 
to the ACCLA meeting at 1 p.m. Sunday July 12 by 
emailing Michael Conner, connor.michaelj@gmail.com. 

3. Covina Coin Club 

Mark Baskin invited club members to attend our 
meeting on Wednesday, July 15 at 7 p.m. via Zoom. 
Paul Dofton was the scheduled speaker and was plan-
ning a presentation on “Conder Tokens,” which he has 
given elsewhere. I agree with Mark, who says, “I’m 
really looking forward to hearing it again. I always get 
more the second time I hear a good talk.” 

Heartland Coin Club 

While we continue our hiatus from meeting in per-
son owing to the restrictions remaining in place due to 
the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic, it is our pleasure to 
share with you the news of an important milestone for 
our most distinguished and senior member. 

Although some of our newer members may not 
know her, our longtime members should know Dorothy 
Baber. Dorothy is a very longtime member of our coin 
club, and she marked her 100th birthday on May 10th. 
Over this past century Dorothy has assembled a numis-
matic resume qualifying her as a living legend in the 
ranks of numismatists across the nation, and she resides 
right here in our community of El Cajon. 

Dorothy is a past president of the Heartland Coin 
Club and holds a life membership in the club. She is a 
life member and past president of the California State 
Numismatic Association and also holds the honorific 
title of Emeritus President of the CSNA. As a long time 
worker at ANA conventions around the country, Doro-
thy was the general chair of the ANA “Mid-Winter” 
convention held in San Diego in 1990, and has been 
recognized by the ANA with the triad of its highest hon-
ors. As such, she is a recipient of the ANA’s Glenn 
Smedley Award, the Medal of Merit, and is the 1995 
recipient of the Association’s highest honor, the Farran 
Zerbe Award. Dorothy is also a Krause Publications 
Numismatic Ambassador, a singular honor she shares 
with her son, Larry, and her late husband, Al Baber. 

Over the years Dorothy was a member of most of 
the clubs in San Diego County, including some that no 
longer exist, and has served as an officer in most of the 
local clubs at one time or another over the past seven 
decades. For years she was the medals chair for both the 
Heartland Coin Club and the San Diego County Inter-
Club Numismatic Council, from which she is also a 
recipient of the council’s Medal of Merit in 1981. 

News from Around the Country 
 
Alabama 

Madison County Coin Club 

by Richard Jozefiak 

The Madison County Coin Club held its first video 
meeting (via Zoom) on Tuesday, June 23. Julian 
Olander gave a presentation on “Balboa Coinage,” an 
area he collects and studies. Holding a video meeting 
allowed out-of-area club members to attend. 
 
Arizona 

Tucson Coin Club 

by Bill Myers 

The Oct. 18 Tucson Coin Club coin show is can-
celled due to closure of the venue to comply with 
COVID-19 restrictions. Thank you for your support and 
hopefully the coin shows will resume in 2021. 
 
California 

Covina Coin Club 
by Dennis Rocklein, drocklein@gmail.com 

In an email dated July 9, the club invited its mem-
bers to participate within the next week at three differ-
ent club meetings (including our own) as a benefit of 
being a member of the Covina Coin Club. 

1. Glendale Coin Club 

Members were invited to attend the Glendale Coin 
Club meeting on Friday, July 10. This was a live coin 
club meeting on my YouTube channel at https://
www.youtube.com/c/Kittlecoins. The meeting began at 
6 p.m. PDT, an hour earlier than usual. We had many 
people request to start the online meeting earlier, espe-
cially those watching on the east coast where it can be 
well after midnight by the end of the meeting. These 
meetings are easy to join. There is no software or other 
computer work involved. If you have ever watched a 
YouTube video, you know everything you need. 

The program was presented by Douglas Mudd on 
“Moving Online - Ongoing and New Presentations 
Available from the ANA Edward C. Rochette Money 
Museum in Our New Virtual World.” Doug is the cura-
tor and museum director of the ANA’s Edward C. 
Rochette Money Museum. The program reviewed some 
of the ways you can electronically access the ANA 
Money Museum from anywhere in the world and expe-
rience some of its amazing holdings. We were extreme-
ly fortunate to have Doug present to our club. 

The Glendale Coin Club also hosted its June meet-
ing on YouTube, on June 12 at 6 p.m. ANA Education 
Director Rod Gillis presented “Strategies to Dispose of 
Your Collection.” The program reviewed some estate 
planning tips as it concerns your coin collection.  
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New Hampshire 
Nashua Coin Club 

by Kevin Winn, secretary-treasurer 

Greetings from the Nashua Coin Club in Nashua, 
New Hampshire! 

We are still sheltering-in-place as I write this up-
date, but Massachusetts and New Hampshire are both 
starting to slowly open again even though many old-
timers like me are reluctant to go anywhere, anytime 
soon. We hope and pray that our many friends around 
the country are staying safe as well. 

The Nashua Public Library, where we hold our 
monthly meetings, is still closed, so we were forced to 
hold our April, May and June meetings online via 
Zoom. This has worked out well, as we counted 18 to 
20 members at each meeting, and all were able to par-
ticipate despite not being in the same room together. 

One feature that we have added to the meetings 
during this time is a survey among the members as to 
what we have been up to as we spend more time at 
home. A lot of the responses involved recent numis-
matic acquisitions, so it turned into a little show-and-
tell. But that is OK since it shows many members are 
still enhancing their coin collections without having 
coin shops, coin shows or conventions to attend in per-
son. One member, Gary Galbo, who owns Nashua 
Coins and Collectibles, held an online-only auction and 
several members bought nice additions to their collec-
tions from Gary. Some members have been busy work-
ing on other hobbies such as playing their guitar, work-
ing in their yard, and baking bread. It is good to see we 
have all been keeping busy during these times and we 
can all still work on our collections as well. 

Our “Coin of the Month” (COTM) for April was 
“woman on coins” (or medals, tokens and script). We 
got to see many items honoring women from ancient 
times through the present day. For May, our COTM 
was “paper/polymer notes,” and once again most of the 
call-in members participated in this popular category. 
In June, our COTM was “Asian Numismatics.” We 
will continue the theme of foreign coins for the next 
few months with Europe, Africa and South America in 
line to be our COTM for July, August and September, 
respectively. 

Three members – Bob Fritsch, Rick Marais and 
Kevin Winn – attended the ceremony for the release of 
the Basketball Hall of Fame commemorative coins, 
which was held at the Hall of Fame in Springfield, 
Mass., on June 4. They were able to purchase uncircu-
lated and proof coins with certificates signed by U.S. 
Mint Director David Ryder and Hall of Fame CEO 
John Doleva, which proved that they were coins from 
the first day of issue. (See photos on next page.) 

Dorothy served on the U.S. Assay Commission 
and remained active with the Old Timer Assay Com-
missioners Society until it disbanded in 2012. 

This summary reflects just some of the highlights 
of her most distinguished career as a volunteer within 
our hobby. 

In recent months, the Heartland Coin Club has not 
meet in person at Bostonia. President José M. Gallego 
has been exploring platforms for holding a virtual 
meeting online (see below), but the club will remain 
“dark” for now, as reported in the Coin Sense. We hope 
everyone has remained safe and healthy, and we look 
forward to seeing you soon. 

As reported by José, “the June meeting of the In-
ternational Numismatic Society of San Diego (INSSD) 
was hosted by the San Diego Numismatic Society 
(SDNS) and chaired by INSSD. SDNS President Greg 
Knox continues to take the lead in hosting meetings 
using the Zoom application.” 

Long Beach Coin Club 

by Howard Feltham, club president and editor 

Meetings are still in cancelation status and will 
probably remain that way for the remainder of 2020. 
We will roll over all paid LBCC dues as paid in full for 
2021. I will continue to send a monthly LBCC Courier 
to keep all LBCC members informed about what is 
going on within the numismatic world. 

Info.: David Schwager, davidschwager@hotmail.com. 

 
Florida 

As an example of Tony’s content, he reports that 
the Ocala Coin Club held its first regular meeting after 
a 90-day COVID-19 adventure on June 23. The meet-
ing featured a program by Rich Manning, president of 
the Greater Jacksonville Coin Club, on “Collecting 
Trade Dollars.” An auction followed the meeting with 
12 consignors and 97 lots for bidding. The attendance 
was 46, including two new members and four first-time 
guests. 

Tony has also started to include some non-local 
numismatic news and educational articles, for example, 
“The British One Pound Note Used to Deceive the Na-
zis,” by paper money expert Joseph Boling. Joe is also 
an ANA eLearning Academy course instructor. 

If you would like more Florida and regional news, 
please subscribe to Tony Swicer’s regional news-
letter by emailing Tony at swicer@comcast.net. 
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Washington and Oregon 
Pacific Northwest Numismatic Association 

by Eric Holcomb, editor/webmaster 

The PNNA has a fall convention in the Seattle area 
scheduled for Sept. 25-27; however with the current 
situation, including cancellation of the Washington 
State Fair scheduled to end the same weekend, it seems 
unlikely that the PNNA fall show will go forward this 
year. See the new PNNA website, https://
www.pnna.org/wp/, for updates. 

As webmaster, I have highlighted several classic 
articles and galleries from the past, recently reformatted 
as PDF files: 

Ancient coins (compilation of articles) by Joseph 
Kleinman 

Numismatic Remembrance of National Tragedies 

1959 Oregon Centennial Tokens (Introduction to) 
by Katie Reinders 

United States Colonials – A Picture Gallery 

Washington State Quarter Design Contest (held 
2002-2005) 

Although the quarter design contest is long since 
over, you may want to consider a similar contest per-
taining to more recent U.S. coin programs and designs, 
medal designs, etc. 

 
Specialty Clubs 

Online Coin Club 
by Joe Conte; M.Ed., club admin, 

joescoinshack@gmail.com 

See the last (2nd Quarter) edition of MintMark for 
an extensive article about this new club and its activi-
ties, which you may want to consider participating in. 

The club uses a Facebook page as its launchpad 
and Zoom Cloud Meetings as its platform. 

The Elongated Collectors (TEC) 

by Robert F. Fritsch, bobfritsch@earthlink.net, 
(603) 533-8662. 

The Elongated Collectors (TEC) has lost two long-
time and staunch members over the past few months. 
Ray Dillard was known to one and all as “Mr. Elongat-
ed,” and Brad Ream of Indiana was one of the most 
prolific rollers in the hobby. We mourn their loss and 
rejoice in having known and worked with them. Special 
coins are being rolled to honor these two gentlemen. 

The National Money Show (NMS) in Atlanta saw 
lots of activity at the TEC table. We were a stop on the 
Treasure Trivia contest and saw over 100 kids get their 
goodies. Piles of coins were given out, and we sold 
almost everything in our show kit. Member Richard 
Jozefiak got first place for his elongated exhibit in the 

Our newsletter, The Nashua Numismatist, has been 
well stocked with articles from many different mem-
bers; so another way we have kept busy is with numis-
matic research and writing. These are outstanding is-
sues, each 17-18 pages long and interesting to read in 
your spare time. 

Our next meeting was scheduled for July 8 and was 
another Zoom event from our home dens and offices. I 
really cannot wait to see all my friends in person again, 
but it is definitely more important that we all STAY 
SAFE until this virus thing is under control. 

Kevin Winn and Rick Marais in line for their bas-
ketball coins. (Photo by Bob Fritsch) 

Basketball Hall of Fame proof dollar (photo by 
Bob Fritsch). 

 
Pennsylvania 

Pennsylvania Association of Numismatists 

PAN’s major spring coin show, scheduled for May 
7-9, was cancelled, however PAN will try again with 
its fall show scheduled for Oct. 29-31. PAN shows are 
normally held at the Monroeville Convention Center, 
Monroeville, Pa., just a few miles east of Pittsburgh. 

Information: www.PANcoins.org, or email Patrick 
McBride, pancoins@gmail.com. 

https://pnna.org/pdf/Kleinman_ancient_coin_articles.pdf
http://pnna.org/pdf/Numismatic_Remembrance.pdf
https://pnna.org/pdf/Oregon_Centennial_Tokens.pdf
https://pnna.org/reference/US_Colonials_Photo_Gallery.pdf
https://pnna.org/pdf/WA_Quarter_Contest.pdf
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International 
Peru 

by Jonathan Moscoso 

Greetings from Peru! 

 

On July 28, the second International Convention 
on Educational Numismatics, “NUMIS EDUCA II 
2020,” will take place, a virtual event that will connect 

school children from Argentina, Brazil, Colombia, 
Ecuador and Peru, in real time with international nu-
mismatic institutions, through mini-workshops to bet-
ter understand the principles of numismatics for chil-
dren. 

This event was first held last year, organized by 
Centro Numismático Filatelico Chimbote in Peru. 
This year’s event is being held in collaboration with 
museums and associations dedicated to the promotion 
and study of numismatics. They will meet for this free 
event with the invited schools, which promises to sow 
numismatic seeds among our young people. 

Online: 

Welcome to “NUMIS EDUCA II 2020” – see 
https://www.facebook.com/events/698424274062968/. 

Last years’ experience, “NUMIS EDUCA I 2019,” 
is available online at https://www.facebook.com/
CentroNumismaticoFilatelicoChimbote/
posts/2062777674017302/. 

For more information, contact Jonathan via email 
at cnfchimbote@gmail.com. 

 

National Coin Week class, and President Cindy Cal-
houn placed second in the same class, the first time an 
elongated exhibit won NCW! We thank member Laura 
Mazer for assisting at the table. 

Plans for ANA Pittsburgh were coming to comple-
tion when the show was cancelled. But TEC is rising to 
the occasion with plans for a membership meeting via 
Zoom on Aug. 8, followed by our annual auction. De-
tails are being worked out and they will be announced 
on the website. The annual coins have been rolled and 
will be offered through the TEC store – pre-orders are 
currently underway. While we are saddened that we 
cannot get our annual ANA “fix,” we look forward to 
seeing all our friends at shows in 2021. 

TEC is on Facebook where there are several ex-
tremely active threads on varying topics. And our web-
site sees a lot of activity also. The TEC Store is 
crammed full of elongated delights; visit it at https://
www.tecnews.org/store/. Elsewhere on the website, 
you can engage in the various ongoing discussions, see 
what is happening in the wonderful world of elongat-
eds, and even join the funnest club in numismatics. 

Memorial coins for Ray Dillard and Brad Ream. 

Cindy 
Calhoun 
and 
Laura Mazer 
take a break 
from rolling 
coins for the 
crowd. 

https://www.facebook.com/CentroNumismaticoFilatelicoChimbote/posts/2062777674017302/
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Mission statement: The ANA Representative 
Program “is to work directly with collectors and 
clubs to promote and expand the numismatic 
experience through the services and programs 
offered by the Association.”  

ANA Club Representative Staff Contact:  
Logan Curtis 
Conventions and Club Communications 
Coordinator 
Email: clubrep@money.org 
Phone: (719) 482-9849 

National Outreach Programs Coordinator: 
Richard Jozefiak 
Email: ANALMRJ@gmail.com 

MintMark Editor: 
Eric Holcomb 
1900 NE 3rd St STE 106 PMB 361 
Bend, OR 97701-3889 
Email: Eric@Holcomb.com 
Phone: (541) 647-1021 

Deadline for submission of material for 4th 
Quarter 2020 MintMark: October 2, 2020. 
Quarterly reports are due October 16, 2020. 

To unsubscribe from this mailing or to update 
your email, call (719) 482-9849 or email 
clubrep@money.org. 
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Editor’s Message by Eric Holcomb 

Thank you for the submissions received.  

Although club meeting cancellations have re-
duced the size of this edition, we have another nice 
issue of MintMark, and many clubs continue to adapt 
with online meetings. Please be sure to read the inter-
esting club news, along with important ANA news 
and messages, including about how to participate in 
virtual tours and the new ANA eLearning Academy. 

Congratulations to Dr. Walt Ostromecki, this 
year’s Farran Zerbe Memorial Award recipient. Walt 
has been a frequent contributor to MintMark, and few 
people have done more to support the hobby, espe-
cially among our Young Numismatists. Be sure to 
read the article by Olivia Crawford in the August 
edition of The Numismatist. 

The next (4th quarter 2020) edition of MintMark 
is not far off. Start planning and writing now. Make 
it a short summary, with a photo or two, of how your 
club is participating in the ANA Club Rep. Program, 
or perhaps some special club milestone, award, etc. 


	https://coin-dealer-directory.money.org/event/club-events.

